





Friends of Norton Bridge 

Land at Station Road, Norton Bridge - Community Update 

The Asset of Community Value (ACV) nomination which was discussed at the last FONB meeting was submitted on 1st March and is in the process of being reviewed by Stafford Borough Council. A decision has to be made by them before the end of April.
In relation to the sale of the car park and land, we understand a local benefactor who wishes to remain anonymous for the time being has made the purchase.
We believe the individuals aim is to retain the status quo for the area.

